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Dear Potential Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Psychology Teacher at BSix. 

The College is making rapid progress.  This is well documented in three pieces of research 

conducted by the UCL Institute of Education and acknowledged in a recent visit by an Ofsted 

inspector. 

We are looking for teachers who believe that the way to raise achievement in the inner-city is 

to have the highest expectations of our students and to give them the best possible 

experience. We are proud to be a non-selective comprehensive college, offering courses at all 

levels and across a range of applied (‘vocational’) and academic disciplines. 

If you share these beliefs, then I do hope that you apply.  You will find BSix a tremendously 

interesting, exciting and rewarding place to work. 

If you would like to find out more about the College and its ethos, please visit our website on 

www.bsix.ac.uk. Our Facebook page, in particular, illuminates the day-to-day life of the 

College. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ken Warman 
Principal 

http://www.bsix.ac.uk/

